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Principal’s Report: 
 

Bland Sports is being postponed. Unfortunately, 

with all the rain we have received this year our oval 

is just too wet to hold the carnival on 9th 

September. We are postponing the carnival till 

23rd September, which is the last day of term 3 and 

praying the rain stops. 

Last Thursday we all dressed up as our favourite 

book character, had a sausage sizzle and bought  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

up big at the Book Fair. It was great to see the 

creativity, effort and time the students put into their 

outfits. 

This Friday the students will be travelling to 

Bribbaree for a BBQ lunch and some activities for 

the afternoon. Bribbaree have kindly invited us to 

this day in memory of Pauly. 

  Tuesday, 30th August, 2022 

 

BOOKWEEK CELEBRATIONS 
at Quandialla Public School 

Left to right: 

Amber, Dimity, 

Heidi, Clementine, 

Adelaide and Sienna. 
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On Thursday 22nd September, the students will be 

travelling to Eugowra for a STEM Day. Notes and 

details will be sent home with more details next 

week. 

Please remember to provide the school with a 

reason for your child’s absence as soon as 

possible. This can be provided via an email, 

message, text or note sent into the school. If your 

child is away for more than 3 days a doctor’s 

certificate needs to be provided. 

Kate Johnson - Principal 

 

 

 

  

___________ 

 

Bookweek 

Creations 
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TERM 3 - 2022 

WEEK  7  

Monday, August, 29th  
  
   
Tuesday, August, 30th  
    

Wednesday, Aug. 31st  Canteen  

 
 

Thursday, Sept. 1st Healthy Harold Visit to QPS 
 Postponed until Life Ed. Staff 
 are available.  
 
Friday, Sept. 2nd  Bribbaree Public School  
  B.B.Q. (in Memory of  

 Paul Harris), Gymnastics and 
 other activities afternoon. 

WEEK   8 

 
Monday, Sept. 5th  
  
   
Tuesday, Sept. 6th  
    

Wednesday, Sept. 7th  Canteen  

 
 

Thursday, Sept. 8th 
  
 
Friday, Sept. 9th  Bland Sports Carnival 
  Postponed until 23/09/2022 

WEEK   9 

 
Monday, Sept. 12th  
  
   
Tuesday, Sept. 13th  
    

Wednesday, Sept. 14th  Canteen  

 
 

Thursday, Sept. 15th 
  
 
Friday, Sept. 16th Regional Athletics 
   
 
  (Back-up date:  23/09/2022) 
 

SCHOOL CANTEEN 

Canteen operates each Wednesday. 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER – TERM 3 -  2022 

 

20th July Kacie Cattle Week 1 

 

  

27th July Rachael Hennessy Week 2 

 

  

  3rd August Amanda Daley Week 3 

 

  

10th August Sarah Ryan Week 4 

 

  

17th August Catia Nowlan Week 5 

 

  

24th August Kacie Cattle Week 6 

 

  

31st August Bronwyn Morley Week 7 

 

  

  7th Sept Rachael Hennessy Week 8 

 

  

14th Sept Amanda Daley Week 9 

 

  

21st Sept Sarah Ryan Week 10 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

  

  

BELL TIMES 

9.00 am – 11.00 am Morning session  

11.00 am – 11.25 am RECESS  

11.25 am – 1.00 pm Mid session  

1.00 pm – 1.50 pm K – 6 LUNCH  

1.50 pm – 3.10 pm Afternoon session  

3.10 pm SCHOOL FINISHES  

 

 Please note:  CHANGE OF DATE: 
 

The Bland Sports Carnival  
will now be held on  

Friday,  
23rd September, 2022 
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 BLAND SPORTS CARNIVAL 
Quandialla Public School 

 
Friday, 23rd September, 2022 

 

HELPERS REQUIRED 
FOR THE 2022 CARNIVAL 

____________________________________ 

Change of 

date: 

HELPERS FOR THE CARNIVAL 
To be returned by Wednesday, 14th September, 2022 

 
I am available to help at the Bland Sports Carnival on Friday, 23rd September, 2022 at  
Quandialla Public School sports oval. 
 
My preferences are:      

    Gate Entry ________ 
    (Start of Day) 

 
 Timekeeping ________  Long Jump ________ 
 
 High Jump ________  Discus ________ 
 
 Shotput ________  Infant Novelties ________ 
 
 Ball Games ________  Judges ________ 
 
 Starter ________  Relay Changes: ________ 
 
 

 Please number first 2 preferences ONLY, with 1 being first choice) 
 
 
 Name:  _____________________________________             Date:  ______________________ 
 
 

Contact Phone Number:  ________________________________ 
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       BREAD BAGS WANTED       

 

Grenfell Preschool & LDC and Weddin Mobile Preschool Service will be participating in Wonder Bread 
Bag Recycling Rewards Program. 
We will be collecting bread bags (any brand) until September 2022 to reduce soft plastic waste in our 
community and also be in the running for some amazing resources.  
 
We will have collection points at: 
 

     Grenfell Preschool & LDC Centre 
35 Forbes Street, Grenfell  
 

     Weddin Mobile Preschool - Caragabal Site 
Caragabal Public School 
4 Marsden Street, Caragabal 
 
 

 

 

 

     Weddin Mobile Preschool -  
      Quandialla Site 
      Quandialla Public School 
      2 Third Street, Quandialla 
 

Grenfell Pre-School 

We all had fun at our 2022 Bookweek Celebrations. 
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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Weddin Shire Council Unsealed Road Condition Report  
 

Please be advised that all unsealed roads within the Weddin Shire Council area are closed to vehicles 
over three (3) tonne until 10.00am Thursday 1 September 2022, when the situation will be reviewed.  
School buses, Emergency Services and Council road repair plant are exempt, subject to normal risk 
assessment by individual operators. 
 
The following roads are closed to all traffic due to flooding at causeways: 

• Pullabooka Road – From Mid Western HWY; 

• Bradley Street – Emu Creek. 
 
The following roads have Water over road: 

• Mid Western HWY – 15 km from Caragabal 

• Henry Lawson Way – Forbes Road Go Kart track 

• Nowlans Road – Sealed and Unsealed 

• Gannons Lane 

• Iandra Road – North of Tyagong Hall Road 

• Driftway Road – from Mid Western HWY; 

• Back Piney Range Road – from Mid Western HWY; 
 

The following roads are temporarily closed to all traffic until necessary repairs to the road pavement can 
be carried out:- 

• Nealons Lane – From Driftway Road Caragabal; 

• Napper Road – From Driftway Road; 

• Madden Lane – From Mid Western HWY; 

• Hancock-Williams Road – From Mid Western HWY. 
 

Concessions are granted for residents along the above roads and upon request for urgent transport activity 
on routes considered suitable to carry the proposed loading. Please contact Council’s engineering 
department for further information. 
 
Local traffic under three (3) tonne are requested to carry out their own risk assessment prior to travel and 
extreme caution should be taken at all times when travelling on any open roads within the Shire.  
 
Please avoid walking or driving through flood water.  Floodwater can be very deep, rise quickly 
and move fast and the road may have suffered extensive damage hidden beneath the surface. 
 
Updates on these road will be provided on Council’s website or face book page as information becomes 
available. 
 
Council regrets any inconvenience caused by this decision but the preservation of our road asset is of 
prime concern. 
 
Further information can be provided by phoning Council’s Engineering Department on 
 (02) 63 43 1212. For updates after hours or on weekends, please phone 0490 034 981, or visit 
www.weddin.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Linda Woods 

http://www.weddin.nsw.gov.au/

